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Pro Con Inc (PCI) was recently recognized at the 21st Annual 2009 Gold Circle Partnership Awards
ceremony. PCI was recognized for their role as construction manager for South Londonderry
Elementary School's $5.1 million renovation and expansion project. The school currently serves
over 600 students in grades 1-5.
Sponsored by the N.H. Partners in Education, the Gold Circle Awards celebrate the valuable
partnerships that schools and volunteer programs have with local businesses. By receiving resource
support from local businesses, schools are able to provide their students with the best educational
experiences.
"We are honored to have been nominated for this prestigious award by the South Londonderry
Elementary School", said Dan Messier, senior VP and project executive for PCI.
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